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28th August, 2024  
 
BSE Limited 
Phirojze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
27th Floor, Dalal Street 
Mumbai — 400001 
  
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 39(3) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015  
 
Dear Sir, 
 

We wish to inform you that International Data Management Limited (“the Company”) has received a request for  
issue of duplicate share certificate as per the following details: 
 
 

Name of 
shareholder 

Folio 
No.  

 

No of 
shares 

Share Certificate No. Distinctive No. 

From  To  From  To  

Zarina Iqbal 
Manekia and 
Iqbal Sherali 
Manekia  

Z001516 100 00011450 00011450 309881 309980 

200 00011845 00011846 312781 312980 

200 00011451 00011452 537111 537310 

300 00011646 00011648 548711 549010 

100 00002127 00002127 924141 924240 

 
As required under SEBI Circular No. SEBI / HO / MIRSD / MIRSD_RTAMB / P / CIR /2022/8 dated January 25, 2022, 

the Company will issue ’Letter of Confirmation’ after compliance of required formalities. 

 

Please take the above information on record. 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

 
For International Data Management Limited 
 
  
 
 
Pradeep Tahiliani 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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